
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

National Victims and Survivors of Crime Week 
 
Start Date: May 15, 2023 
End Date: May 21, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 75 sec 
 
The National Victims and Survivors of Crime Week is from May 15 to May 21, 2023. This 
year’s theme is Power of Collaboration.  

In the spirit of Pijitsirniq (serving and providing for family and community), Nunavut 
Victim Services will host workshops and events throughout May and June in various 
communities. Workshops will focus on raising awareness of traumatic brain injuries 
among victims and survivors of intimate partner violence.  

Victims and survivors of crime can access counselling by referral from Victim Services; 
help with Court of Justice processes, such as preparing victim impact statements; and 
resources for families affected by Murdered and Missing Indigenous Women and Girls.  

Nunavut Victim Services is a confidential, client-centred support service for victims and 
survivors of crime, available throughout the territory. If you or someone you know has 
been a victim of crime, please call 1-866-456-5216 or email victimservices@gov.nu.ca. 

For more information about Victims and Survivors of Crime week activities, please reach 
out to Dephin Mutema dmutema@gov.nu.ca or call 867-975-6373.  
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Policy and Communications Analyst 
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